Upng Acceptance List 2015
Getting the books Upng Acceptance List 2015 now is
not type of inspiring means. You could not unaided
going as soon as ebook deposit or library or
borrowing from your friends to door them. This is
an unconditionally easy means to specifically get
guide by on-line. This online pronouncement Upng
Acceptance List 2015 can be one of the options to
accompany you in the manner of having other time.
It will not waste your time. agree to me, the ebook will totally melody you further business to
read. Just invest tiny get older to edit this online revelation Upng Acceptance List 2015 as
skillfully as review them wherever you are now.

Vernacular Worlds,
Cosmopolitan Imagination
Stephanos Stephanides
2015-06-12 Vernacular
Worlds, Cosmopolitan
Imagination brings
together essays on
literary and artistic
practice involving
cross-cultural
transactions in the
post-colonial world. The
essays explore broad
upng-acceptance-list-2015

1/33

questions of ethics and
aesthetics in the
productive tension
between language,
culture, and the polis.
The Subtle Art of Not
Giving a F*ck Mark
Manson 2016-09-13 #1 New
York Times Bestseller
Over 10 million copies
sold In this generationdefining self-help
guide, a superstar
blogger cuts through the
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crap to show us how to
stop trying to be
"positive" all the time
so that we can truly
become better, happier
people. For decades,
we’ve been told that
positive thinking is the
key to a happy, rich
life. "F**k positivity,"
Mark Manson says. "Let’s
be honest, shit is
f**ked and we have to
live with it." In his
wildly popular Internet
blog, Manson doesn’t
sugarcoat or equivocate.
He tells it like it is—a
dose of raw, refreshing,
honest truth that is
sorely lacking today.
The Subtle Art of Not
Giving a F**k is his
antidote to the
coddling, let’s-allfeel-good mindset that
has infected American
society and spoiled a
generation, rewarding
them with gold medals
just for showing up.
Manson makes the
argument, backed both by
academic research and
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well-timed poop jokes,
that improving our lives
hinges not on our
ability to turn lemons
into lemonade, but on
learning to stomach
lemons better. Human
beings are flawed and
limited—"not everybody
can be extraordinary,
there are winners and
losers in society, and
some of it is not fair
or your fault." Manson
advises us to get to
know our limitations and
accept them. Once we
embrace our fears,
faults, and
uncertainties, once we
stop running and
avoiding and start
confronting painful
truths, we can begin to
find the courage,
perseverance, honesty,
responsibility,
curiosity, and
forgiveness we seek.
There are only so many
things we can give a
f**k about so we need to
figure out which ones
really matter, Manson
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makes clear. While money
is nice, caring about
what you do with your
life is better, because
true wealth is about
experience. A muchneeded grab-you-by-theshoulders-and-look-youin-the-eye moment of
real-talk, filled with
entertaining stories and
profane, ruthless humor,
The Subtle Art of Not
Giving a F**k is a
refreshing slap for a
generation to help them
lead contented, grounded
lives.
Political Life Writing
in the Pacific Jack
Corbett 2015-07-29 This
book aims to reflect on
the experiential side of
writing political lives
in the Pacific region.
The collection touches
on aspects of the life
writing art that are
particularly pertinent
to political figures:
public perception and
ideology; identifying
important political
successes and policy
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initiatives; grappling
with issues like
corruption and age-old
political science
questions about
leadership and ‘dirty
hands’. These are
general themes but they
take on a particular
significance in the
Pacific context and so
the contributions
explore these themes in
relation to patterns of
colonisation and the
memory of independence;
issues elliptically
captured by terms like
‘culture’ and
‘tradition’; the nature
of ‘self’ presented in
Pacific life writing;
and the tendency for
many of these texts to
be written by
‘outsiders’, or at least
the increasingly
contested nature of what
that term means.
Administrative Law and
Judicial Review in Papua
New Guinea Christopher
Karaiye 2019-06-18 This
is a compendium of
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administrative law and
judicial review in Papua
New Guinea. In this book
the author precisely
recounts the history of
the development of
administrative law and
judicial review in
England and some other
common law
jurisdictions. The main
theme of the book is,
however, devoted to
judicial review in Papua
New Guinea. The practice
and procedure for
appealing from the
decision of the National
Court in judicial review
are unique and onerous.
This book evaluates them
in detail to give the
readers a complete sense
of reference. The
interlocutory procedures
encapsulated in this
book are also relevant
for any proceeding
before the courts. At
the end of various
chapters, the author
makes some insightful
and thought-provoking
commentaries on gaps
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found in judicial
review. The book is an
authoritative text for
lawyers, law students,
academia, judicial
officers and other
interested persons
alike. It is a must read
for lawyers and law
students who seek to be
familiar with the often
cumbersome judicial
review procedures and
practices. For students
and scholars in other
disciplines who aim to
learn and abreast
themselves of how
administrative law
affects administrative
action and public
policy, this book is a
perfect choice. The book
dissects complex
administrative law
concepts and enables lay
persons, including those
in the public service,
to fully understand and
apply them. The book is
a valuable resource
material for the Pacific
Island countries like
Fiji, Vanuatu and
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Solomon Islands, who
have adopted the common
law legal systems
similar to Papua New
Guinea.
Ensuring Quality in
Professional Education
Volume II Karen Trimmer
2019-01-11 This book
examines quality
teaching in professional
education in the fields
of engineering and
international knowledge
structures. The second
of a two-volume series,
the editors and
contributors structure
the book around case
studies which highlight
the elements
constituting good
practice within
professional education.
While there is no one
specific route to
prepare well-qualified
professionals, this
volume explores the
decisions the academics
responsible for
delivering this
education make to ensure
quality curricula.
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Ultimately, the key to
effective preparations
rests with the value
employers place on the
focus, emphasis and
balance between the
academic and practical
in relation to their own
expectations for skills
that graduates must
have. The second volume
in this collection will
appeal to students and
scholars of professional
pedagogy, and
engineering pedagogy
more specifically.
The Palgrave Handbook of
Anthropological Ritual
Studies Pamela J.
Stewart 2021-08-24
Ritual Studies have
achieved prominence
since the 1980s, when
interest in ritual as an
object of inquiry was
established, bridging
over a number of
humanities and social
science disciplines.
Both connected with
religious studies and
independent of it;
overlapping with social
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and cultural
anthropology, but also
with history; related to
science and health
practices and ranging
across the life course
to education, Ritual
Studies has come to
encompass studies of
change and dynamism in
social life. Rituals are
determinate in form, but
not static. They
enunciate distinctive
social values within
specific contexts that
frame them; and they
relate to the wider
concerns and issues of
their practitioners. Due
to this broad and wideranging scope, it is
often difficult to find
a single resource on
Ritual Studies, and even
more so to find one
which moves beyond the
beginnings of
anthropological
theorizing to grapple
with the present-day
contexts of ritual.
Bringing together recent
ethnographies of ritual
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practice and
ritualization from
across the globe, this
Handbook provides case
study of ritual in the
light of Emotion and
Cognition, Identity,
Religious Power,
Performance and
Literature, Ecology and
Ecological Disaster,
Media, and other topics.
While each chapter
provides a deep
ethnography of a
specific society,
ritual, or ritualized
practice, each also
engages with current
theoretical and
substantive approaches
to the relevant topic.
The scholars collected
here provide original
synoptic and indicative
pieces as guideposts and
pathways through the
complex, varied and
cross-disciplinary, and
vast landscape of
scholarship that
constitutes Ritual
Studies today and points
to developments in the
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future.
The Statesman's Yearbook
2015 B. Turner
2016-12-27 Now in its
151st edition, The
Statesman's Yearbook
continues to be the
reference work of choice
for accurate and
reliable information on
every country in the
world. Covering
political, economic,
social and cultural
aspects, the Yearbook is
also available online
for subscribing
institutions:
http://www.statesmansyea
rbook.com.
Wicked Valuations
Michael McDermott
2018-07-16 Traditional
valuation approaches are
increasingly recognised
as being insufficient to
address the wicked
valuation problems of
the diverse peoples and
groups that inhabit the
globe from north, south,
east to west. This book
demonstrates the
limitations of science
upng-acceptance-list-2015

7/33

and, in particular
economics, as the
foundation on which
valuations are
traditionally based. It
demonstrates the
importance of and
provides justification
for the personal,
cultural values and
norms which underpin our
assessment of "value",
and the fact that these
vary across the world.
In Wicked Valuations
Michael McDermott
develops a means of
engaging with highly
complex valuation
problems. His
autoethnography provides
a lens to draw on
knowledge and experience
from his 40 years in
land valuation in Africa
and the Asia-Pacific,
while documentary
analysis is used to draw
in the views of other
valuation practitioners
and scholars who are
becoming increasingly
aware of the need to
develop ways to adapt
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land valuation processes
to the complexity of our
contemporary landscapes.
Theory in the Pacific,
the Pacific in Theory
Tim Thomas 2020-07-28
Theory in the Pacific,
the Pacific in Theory
explores the role of
theory in Pacific
archaeology and its
interplay with
archaeological theory
worldwide. The
contributors assess how
the practice of
archaeology in Pacific
contexts has led to
particular types of
theoretical enquiry and
interest, and, more
broadly, how the Pacific
is conceptualised in the
archaeological
imagination. Long seen
as a laboratory
environment for the
testing and refinement
of social theory, the
Pacific islands occupy a
central place in global
theoretical discourse.
This volume highlights
this role through an
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exploration of how
Pacific models and
exemplars have shaped,
and continue to shape,
approaches to the
archaeological past. The
authors evaluate key
theoretical perspectives
and explore current and
future directions in
Pacific archaeology. In
doing so, attention is
paid to the influence of
Pacific people and
environments in
motivating and shaping
theory-building. Theory
in the Pacific, the
Pacific in Theory makes
a significant
contribution to our
understanding of how
theory develops attuned
to the affordances and
needs of specific
contexts, and how those
contexts promote
reformulation and
development of theory
elsewhere. It will be
fascinating to scholars
and archaeologists
interested in the
Pacific region, as well
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as students of wider
archaeological theory.
Indigenous People and
Mobile Technologies
Laurel Evelyn Dyson
2015-10-05 In the rich
tradition of mobile
communication studies
and new media, this
volume examines how
mobile technologies are
being embraced by
Indigenous people all
over the world. As
mobile phones have
revolutionised society
both in developed and
developing countries, so
Indigenous people are
using mobile devices to
bring their communities
into the twenty-first
century. The explosion
of mobile devices and
applications in
Indigenous communities
addresses issues of
isolation and building
an environment for the
learning and sharing of
knowledge, providing
support for cultural and
language revitalisation,
and offering the means
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for social and economic
renewal. This book
explores how mobile
technologies are
overcoming disadvantage
and the tyrannies of
distance, allowing
benefits to flow
directly to Indigenous
people and bringing
wide-ranging changes to
their lives. It begins
with general issues and
theoretical perspectives
followed by empirical
case studies that
include the
establishment of
Indigenous mobile
networks and practices,
mobile technologies for
social change and,
finally, the ways in
which mobile technology
is being used to sustain
Indigenous culture and
language.
The Likely Demand and
Needs for Medical
Officers and Nurse
Practitioners in Vanuatu
to the Year 2015 1997
Biodiversity,
biogeography and nature
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conservation in Wallacea
and New Guinea Dmitry
Telnov 2015-05-11
Hybrid Public Policy
Innovations Mark Fabian
2018-03-12 Political
discourse in much of the
world remains mired in
simplistic ideological
dichotomies of market
fundamentalism for
efficiency versus
substantial socialism
for equity. Contemporary
public policy design is
far more sophisticated.
It blends market,
government and community
tools to simultaneously
achieve both equity and
efficiency. Unlike in
the twentieth century,
this design is
increasingly grounded in
a deep evidence base
derived by way of
rigorous empirical
techniques. A new
paradigm is emerging:
hybrid policies. This
volume provides a
thorough introduction to
this technical side of
public policy analysis
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and development. It
demonstrates that it is
possible to go beyond
ideology, and find there
some powerful answers to
our most pressing
problems. An
international team of
experts, many of whom
have experience with the
design or implementation
of hybrid policies,
helps cover the
behavioural,
institutional and
regulatory theories that
inform the choice of
policy objectives and
lead the initial
conception of solutions.
They explain the reasons
why we need evidencebased public policy and
the state-of-the-art
empirical techniques
involved in its
development. And they
analyse a range of indepth case studies from
industrial relations to
health care to
illustrate how hybrids
can intermingle the
strengths of
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governments, markets and
the community to combat
the weaknesses of each
and arrive at bipartisan
outcomes. Hybrid Public
Policy Innovations is
geared to scholars and
practitioners of public
policy administration
and management who
desire to understand the
analytical reasons why
policies are designed
the way they are, and
the purpose of evidencegathering frameworks
attached to policies at
implementation.
The Best Australian
Essays 2015 Geordie
Williamson 2015-11-02
Wonky, idiosyncratic,
fragmentary,
paradoxical, drunk on
words, the essay has . .
. a uniquely human
thumbprint.—Geordie
Williamson In The Best
Australian Essays 2015,
Geordie Williamson
compiles the year’s
outstanding short nonfiction. Read Helen
Garner on condescension,
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DBC Pierre on travel,
Ceridwen Dovey on
autobiography, Tim
Winton on injury, Anna
Krien on first love, and
Nicolas Rothwell on the
northern coast. With
bracing essays on
politics, music,
literature, history,
art, sport and more,
this impressive
anthology will entrance,
stimulate and entertain.
Sebastian Smee • Anwen
Crawford • Maria
Tumarkin • Tim Flannery
• Nadia Wheatley • James
Bradley • Tim Winton •
Gerard Elson • Rebecca
Giggs • Alison Croggon •
Mungo MacCallum • Sophie
Cunningham • Jeff
Sparrow • Nicolas
Rothwell • Karen
Hitchcock • Tegan
Bennett Daylight •
Drusilla Modjeska • Noel
Pearson • Delia Falconer
• Kirsten Tranter •
Stephen Romei • Helen
Garner • Anna Krien •
Guy Rundle • Ceridwen
Dovey • Matthew Lamb •
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Ashley Hay • Christian
Ryan • David Walsh •
Mark Mordue • Felicity
Plunkett • DBC Pierre
The Report: Papua New
Guinea 2015 Oxford
Business Group
2016-09-17 In Papua New
Guinea hopes are high
that real change is on
its way; the country’s
political,
administrative,
financial and technical
leaders now have to find
a way to ensure the most
productive distribution
and use of financial
resources. Many
international actors are
watching closely to see
how this young country
negotiates its path.
Papua New Guinea became
a major exporter of gas
in 2014 when the $19bn
PNG liquefied natural
gas (LNG) project was
completed ahead of
schedule and within
budget, significantly
increasing the size and
strength of the economy.
The year ahead is likely
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to see PNG benefit from
the further development
of its hydrocarbons
sector, fuelling the
growth of its economy as
a whole. The LNG influx
also poses challenges,
however, in terms of
ensuring inclusive
growth and productive
use of the new revenues.
PNG takes pride in being
a final frontier of
natural and cultural
development, but the
task ahead is to protect
the country’s heritage
while becoming part of
the global economy.
Disaster Resilience and
Sustainability Sangam
Shrestha 2021-06-24
Disasters undermine
societal well-being,
causing loss of lives
and damage to social and
economic
infrastructures.
Disaster resilience is
central to achieving the
2030 Sustainable
Development Goals,
especially in regions
where extreme inequality
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combines with the
increasing frequency and
intensity of natural
disasters. Disaster risk
reduction and resilience
requires participation
of wide array of
stakeholders ranging
from academicians to
policy makers to
disaster managers.
Disaster Resilient
Cities: Adaptation for
Sustainable Development
offers evidence-based,
problem-solving
techniques from social,
natural, engineering and
other disciplinary
perspectives. It
connects data, research,
conceptual work with
practical cases on
disaster risk
management, capturing
the multi-sectoral
aspects of disaster
resilience, adaptation
strategy and
sustainability. The book
links disaster risk
management with
sustainable development
under a common umbrella,
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showing that effective
disaster resilience
strategies and practices
lead to achieving
broader sustainable
development goals.
Provides foundational
knowledge on integrated
disaster risk reduction
and management to show
how resilience and its
associated concept such
as adaptive and
transformative
strategies can foster
sustainable development
Brings together disaster
risk reduction and
resilience scientists,
policy-makers and
practitioners from
different disciplines
Case studies on disaster
risk management from
natural science, social
science, engineering and
other relevant
disciplinary
perspectives
At Home and in the Field
Suzanne S. Finney
2015-04-30 Crossing
disciplinary boundaries,
At Home and in the Field
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is an anthology of
twenty-first century
ethnographic research
and writing about the
global worlds of home
and disjuncture in Asia
and the Pacific Islands.
These stories reveal
novel insights into the
serendipitous nature of
fieldwork. Unique in its
inclusion of
"homework"—ethnography
that directly engages
with issues and
identities in which the
ethnographer finds
political solidarity and
belonging in fields at
home—the anthology
contributes to growing
trends that complicate
the distinction between
"insiders" and
"outsiders." The
obligations that
fieldwork engenders
among researchers and
local communities are
exemplified by
contributors who are
often socially engaged
with the peoples and
places they work. In its
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focus on Asia and the
Pacific Islands, the
collection offers
ethnographic updates on
topics that range from
ritual money burning in
China to the
militarization of
Hawai'i to the social
role of text messages in
identifying marriage
partners in Vanuatu to
the cultural power of
robots in Japan. Thought
provoking, sometimes
humorous, these cultural
encounters will resonate
with readers and provide
valuable talking points
for exploring the human
diversity that makes the
study of ourselves and
each other
simultaneously rewarding
and challenging.
Routledge International
Handbook of Social Work
Education Imogen Taylor
2016-03-31 The Routledge
International Handbook
of Social Work Education
provides an
authoritative overview
of current understanding
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through coverage of key
debates, exploring the
state of play in
particular social work
education fields and
reflecting on where the
future might be taking
us. The overall aim of
the Handbook is to
further develop
pedagogic research and
scholarship for social
work education. Drawing
on medical education as
an exemplar, the
contributions view
social work education as
a specialism and a field
of expertise that counts
in the same way as
research programmes in
more traditional areas
of social work practice.
The chapters are
concerned with the
theory and practice of
social work education at
all levels; they are
accessible, conceptually
clear, research based
where appropriate,
critically reflective
and ethically
underpinned. The
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Handbook is organised
into seven sections that
reflect the proposed
themes and sub-themes
covering: Social work
education in context:
the western drivers
Emerging and re-emerging
social work education
The scholarship of
learning and teaching
New insights into field
education New directions
in learning and teaching
Future challenges in
social work education
This handbook presents a
contribution to the
process of exchange and
dialogue which is
essential to global
social work education.
It brings together
professional knowledge
and lived experience,
both universal and
local, and will be an
essential reference for
social work educators,
researchers, students
and professionals.
Bougainville before the
conflict Anthony J Regan
2015-08-03 One of the
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most beautiful island
groups of the Pacific,
Bougainville has a
remarkable history.
Tragically, it is as the
site of devastating
civil conflict that
Bougainville is perhaps
best known. In exploring
the rich environmental,
cultural and social
heritage of Bougainville
before the conflict,
this collection provides
an insight into the
long-term causes of the
crisis. In doing so, it
surveys such topics as
Bougainville’s
prehistory and
traditional cultures,
the impact of German and
Australian colonialism,
the attempts by
disparate local cultures
to find a common
identity, the assertion
of political autonomy in
the face of coercion to
integrate with Papua New
Guinea, and contemporary
efforts to resolve
conflict and plan a
viable future. A
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landmark collaboration
between expert
commentators on
Bougainville and
Bougainvilleans
themselves, this volume
provides a comprehensive
picture for those
seeking to understand
Bougainville’s history
and future directions.
Bougainville before the
conflict was published
in association with the
State, Society and
Governance in Melanesia
Project, which is
supported by The
Australian National
University and the
Commonwealth of
Australia.
Reperforming Greek
Tragedy Anna A. Lamari
2017-10-23 An
inexplicably
understudied field of
classical scholarship,
tragic reperformance,
has been surveyed in its
true dimension only in
the very recent years.
Building on the latest
discussions on tragic
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restagings, this book
provides a thorough
survey of reperformance
of Greek tragedy in the
fifth and fourth
centuries BC, also
addressing its
theatrical, political,
and cultural context. In
the fifth and fourth
centuries, tragic
restagings were strongly
tied to cultural
mobility and exchange.
Poets, actors, texts,
vases, and vase-painters
were traveling, bridging
the boundaries between
mainland Greece and
Magna Graecia, boosting
the spread of theater,
facilitating theatrical
literacy, and setting a
new theatrical status
quo, according to which
popular tragic plays
were restaged, by mobile
actors, in numerous
dramatic festivals, in
and out of Attica, with
or without the
supervision of their
composers. This book
offers a holistic
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examination of ancient
reperformances of
tragedy, enhancing our
perception of them as a
vital theatrical
practice that played a
major part in the
development of the
tragic genre in the
fifth and fourth
centuries BC.
The Routledge Handbook
of Social Work Field
Education in the Global
South Rajendra Baikady
2022-07-08 This handbook
provides an
authoritative account of
social work field
education in the global
south. It presents an
overview of various
aspects of theory and
practice modules in the
social work curriculum
and advances in research
in social work field
education in the
developing world through
in-depth analyses and
global case studies. Key
features: • Discusses
critical issues and new
directions in the theory
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and practice of social
work field education,
challenges in field work
education, decolonising
field work training,
developing competent
social work graduates,
aligning fieldwork with
cultural practices in
indigenous communities,
the idea of clinical
social work, and a
comparative analysis of
social work field
supervision. •
Integrates theory and
practice of social work
field education for
students and teachers
from diverse
geographical and
cultural contexts across
the global south,
including countries from
South Asia and Asia,
Africa, and Latin
America and the
Caribbean, covering
India, Bangladesh,
Pakistan, Nepal, Sri
Lanka, China, Georgia,
Philippine, Turkey,
Papua New Guinea,
Eswatini, Republic of
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Trinidad & Tobago,
Kenya, Nigeria, South
Africa, Botswana, Chile,
and Barbados. • Brings
together international
comparative perspectives
on field work education
in social work from
leading experts, social
work educators, and
social work
professionals. This
handbook will be an
essential resource for
scholars and researchers
of social work,
development studies,
social anthropology,
sociology, education,
South Asian studies, and
Global South studies. It
will also be useful to
educators and
practitioners of social
work in global
institutions of higher
studies as well as civil
society organisations.
Mega-Schools, Technology
and Teachers Sir John
Daniel 2010-08-27 The
latest addition to The
Open and Flexible
Learning Series
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addresses the challenges
created by the successes
and the failures of the
universal primary
education campaign. It
advocates new approaches
for providing access to
secondary education for
today’s rapidly growing
youth population.
Early Language Learning
and Teacher Education
Subhan Zein 2019 This
book investigates both
the theoretical and
practical aspects of
teacher education for
early language teachers.
The chapters focus on
the complexity of
teacher learning,
innovations in mentoring
and teacher supervision,
strategies in programme
development and
perceptions, and
knowledge and assessment
in early language
learning teacher
education.
Interdisciplinary
Unsettlings of Place and
Space Sarah Pinto
2019-04-25 This book
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brings together
researchers from
different fields,
traditions and
perspectives to examine
the ways in which place
and space might (be)
unsettle(d). Researchers
from across the
humanities and social
sciences have been drawn
to the study of place
and space since the
1970s, and the term
‘unsettled’ has been an
occasional but recurring
presence in this body of
scholarship. Though it
has been used to invoke
a range of meanings,
from the dangerous to
the liberating, the term
itself has rarely been
at the centre of
sustained examination.
This collection
highlights the idea of
the unsettled in the
scholarly investigation
of place and space. The
respective chapters
offer a dialogue between
a diverse and eclectic
group of researchers,
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crossing significant
disciplinary and
interdisciplinary
boundaries in the
process. The purpose of
the collection is to
juxtapose a range of
different approaches to,
and perspectives on, the
unsettling of place and
space. In doing so,
Interdisciplinary
Unsettlings of Place and
Space makes an important
contribution and offers
new insights into how
scholarship and research
into different fields
and practices may help
us re-envision place and
space.
Fast Money Schemes John
Cox 2018-10-02 In the
late 1990s and early
2000s a wave of Ponzi
schemes swept through
Papua New Guinea,
Australia, and the
Solomon Islands. The
most notorious scheme,
U-Vistract, attracted
many thousands of
investors, enticing them
with promises of 100
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percent interest to be
paid monthly. Its
founder, Noah Musingku,
was a charismatic leader
who promoted the scheme
as a form of Christian
mission and as the basis
for establishing an
independent kingdom.
Fast Money Schemes uses
in-depth interviews with
investors, newspaper
accounts, and
participant observation
to understand the
scheme's appeal from the
point of view of those
who invested and lost,
showing that organizers
and investors alike
understood the scheme as
a way of accessing and
participating in a
global economy. John Cox
delivers a "postvillage" ethnography
that gives insight into
the lives of urban,
middle-class Papua New
Guineans, a group that
is not familiar to US
readers and that has
seldom been a focus of
anthropological
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interest. The book's
concern with
understanding the
interweaving of
morality, finance, and
aspirations shared by a
global cosmopolitan
middle class has wide
resonance beyond studies
of Papua New Guinea and
anthropology.
Kenneth L. Pike: An
Evangelical Mind Boone
Aldridge 2021-12-07 This
biography examines the
life of a most unusual
twentieth-century
evangelical, Kenneth L.
"Ken" Pike (1912-2000),
who served with the
Wycliffe Bible
Translators and the
Summer Institute of
Linguistics. Pike began
his missionary career as
a Bible translator, but
he went on to become a
world-class linguist who
made his mark on the
science of linguistics
and the study of
indigenous languages
around the world. Known
among linguists and
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anthropologists for his
theoretical
contributions, this
volume seeks to bring
Pike to a wider audience
by illuminating his life
as a key evangelical
figure, one who often
broke with conventional
evangelical constraints
to pursue the life of
the mind as a Christian
intellectual and
scholar. Here is a story
of how one evangelical
Christian man served the
global church, the
scientific community,
and the world's
indigenous peoples with
his entire heart, soul,
and mind.
Insights into Modern
World History James
Litai 2016-05-27
Insights into Modern
World History is a
material that uses
interpretative approach
to examine political,
social, and economic
changes of the
twentieth- to twentyfirst-century world. A
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substantially updated
approach to 2015 exactly
in line with Upper
Secondary School
Certificate Examination
(USSCE) requirements.
This book is perfected
purposely for Papua New
Guinea schools. A
convenient text material
for both teachers and
students to have access
and gain the insights of
modern world history.
The National Department
of Educations motto is
Prosperity through self
reliance; thus this
project is one out of
many the department is
yet to accomplish.
Plenty of maps and
cartoons are included in
each unit. All units are
summarized by external
exam-type review
questions. The trends in
Papua New Guinea history
beginning 1526 from the
first explorer who sited
our island to 1884,
formal proclamation by
Germany and Britain to
1951, the first twentyupng-acceptance-list-2015
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nine-member legislative
council. The chronology
counts on to 1964, first
elections to 1973, selfgovernment to 1975, our
independence. As I
write, the country is
turning forty years now.
This text material is
the 2015 latest version.
There are four important
chapters included and
the chapters are (1)
Writing a good Essay,
(2) The Chronicles: Key
Events of the World, (3)
The Chronicles: Key
Events of Papua New
Guinea, and (4) The
Glossary. These chapters
gives detailed
information
chronologically.
South Pacific Contract
Law Jennifer Corrin-Care
2001-04-19 This book
presents the general
principles of contract
law that apply in the
countries of the
University of the South
Pacific ('USP') region Cook Islands, Fiji
Islands, Kiribati,
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Marshall Islands, Nauru,
Niue, Tokelau, Tonga,
Tuvalu, Samoa, Solomon
Islands, and Vanuatu. It
is unique in that it
provides the only up-todate survey of regional
authorities for the
principles of contract
operating within the
region. Like many other
branches of the law,
contract law has yet to
establish its own
identity in the South
Pacific. However, whilst
it is still based on the
law of England, there
are significant
differences between
English contract law and
South Pacific contract
law. The text provides a
clear explanation of
this divergence and
highlights regional
innovations, both in the
form of legislation and
local case law. It also
examines the role of
customary law and
provides a comprehensive
study of the significant
differences between the
upng-acceptance-list-2015

23/33

law of contract in
individual regional
countries. Comparison is
made between regional
law with current English
contract law, and with
the contract law of
Australia and New
Zealand, particularly
where regional courts
have preferred that law
to the law of England.
This book is essential
reading for all students
of contract law in the
South Pacific and
constitutes a very
useful source book and
guide for academics and
practitioners, from
within and outside the
region.
Unfolding Petals Regis
N. Stella 2012-01
Tropical Forests Of
Oceania Joshua A. Bell
2015-08-31 The tropical
forests of Oceania are
an enduring source of
concern for indigenous
communities, for the
migrants who move to
them, for the states
that encompass them
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within their borders,
for the multilateral
institutions and aid
agencies, and for the
non-governmental
organisations that focus
on their conservation.
Grounded in the
perspective of political
ecology, contributors to
this volume approach
forests as socially
alive spaces produced by
a confluence of local
histories and global
circulations. In doing
so, they collectively
explore the multiple
ways in which these
forests come into view
and therefore into
being. Exploring the
local dynamics within
and around these forests
provides an insight into
regional issues that
have global resonance.
Intertwined as they are
with cosmological
beliefs and livelihoods,
as sites of biodiversity
and Western desire,
these forests have been
and are still being
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transformed by the
interaction of foreign
and local entities.
Focusing on case studies
from Papua New Guinea,
the Solomon Islands and
the Gambier Islands,
this volume brings new
perspectives on how
Pacific Islanders
continue to creatively
engage with the various
processes at play in and
around their forests.
Extracting Innovations
Martin J. Clifford
2018-06-13 This book
considers the most
contemporary innovations
propelling the
extractive industries
forward while also
creating new
environmental and social
challenges. The socioecological fabric of
innovation in the
extractive industries is
considered through an
integrative approach
that brings together
engineers, natural
scientists, and social
scientists—academics and
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practitioners—giving an
empirically grounded and
realistic evaluation of
the innovations in this
sector. It synthesizes a
series of questions
including:
An Interdisciplinary
Approach for Disaster
Resilience and
Sustainability Indrajit
Pal 2019-10-17 This book
includes selected papers
presented at the
international expert
forum on “Mainstreaming
Resilience and Disaster
Risk Reduction in
Education,” held at the
Asian Institute of
Technology, Thailand on
1–2 December 2017. The
journey towards disaster
risk reduction and
resilience requires the
participation of a wide
array of stakeholders
ranging from academics
to policymakers, to
disaster managers. Given
the multifaceted and
interdependent nature of
disasters, disaster risk
reduction and resilience
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require a
multidisciplinary
problem-solving approach
and evidence-based
techniques from the
natural, social,
engineering, and other
relevant sciences.
Traditionally, hazard
and disaster-related
studies have been
dominated by the
engineering and social
science fields. In this
regard, the main purpose
of this book is to
capture the
multidisciplinary and
multisectoral nature of
disaster risk reduction,
and to gather existing
data, research,
conceptual work, and
practical cases
regarding risk reduction
and its ties to
sustainable development
under a single
“umbrella.” Along with
the sustainability
aspect, the book also
links disaster risk
reduction with
development, technology,
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governance, education,
and climate change, and
includes discussions on
challenges, solutions,
and best practices in
the mainstreaming of
disaster risk reduction.
Deadpool (2015) 1 Gerry
Duggan 2020-06-01 È
irritante. È pericoloso.
Puzza da morire. Ma il
pubblico lo ama!
Sfortunatamente, da una
grande popolarità
derivano anche
prepotenti
responsabilità, così
Wade ha chiesto aiuto. E
nessuno potrebbe
indovinare a chi si è
rivolto! (A meno che non
siate Marvel Zombi da
paura.) Ma quando un
impostore vuole rovinare
la reputazione di
Deadpool, il nostro eroe
ha l’esca perfetta per
portare allo scoperto il
cattivone: sua figlia
Ellie! In più, una
capatina nel futuro per
conoscere Deadpool 2099
(chi sarà mai?) e un
salto in America per il
upng-acceptance-list-2015

26/33

Deadpool del Messico:
Masacre! Questo volume
ha troppo Deadpool e
troppi Deadpool per
chiunque! [Contiene
Deadpool (2015) #1-7 &
#3.1: Tres Punto Uno.]
Morning Star Rising
Camellia Webb-Gannon
2021-06-30 That
Indonesia’s ongoing
occupation of West Papua
continues to be largely
ignored by world
governments is one of
the great moral and
political failures of
our time. West Papuans
have struggled for more
than fifty years to find
a way through the long
night of Indonesian
colonization. However,
united in their pursuit
of merdeka (freedom) in
its many forms, what
holds West Papuans
together is greater than
what divides them.
Today, the Morning Star
glimmers on the horizon,
the supreme symbol of
merdeka and a cherished
sign of hope for the
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imminent arrival of
peace and justice to
West Papua. Morning Star
Rising: The Politics of
Decolonization in West
Papua is an
ethnographically framed
account of the long,
bitter fight for freedom
that challenges the
dominant international
narrative that West
Papuans' quest for
political independence
is fractured and futile.
Camellia Webb-Gannon’s
extensive interviews
with the decolonization
movements’ original
architects and its more
recent champions shed
light on complex
diasporic and intergenerational politics as
well as social and
cultural resurgence. In
foregrounding West
Papuans’ perspectives,
the author shows that it
is the body politic’s
unflagging determination
and hope, rather than
military might or
influential allies, that
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form the movement’s most
unifying and powerful
force for independence.
This book examines the
many intertwining
strands of
decolonization in
Melanesia. Differences
in cultural performance
and political diversity
throughout the region
are generating new,
fruitful trajectories.
Simultaneously, Black
and Indigenous
solidarity and a shared
Melanesian identity have
forged a transnational
grassroots power-base
from which the movement
is gaining momentum.
Relevant beyond its West
Papua focus, this book
is essential reading for
those interested in
Pacific studies, Native
and Indigenous studies,
development studies,
activism, and
decolonization.
Introduction to Our Laws
James Litai 2015-12-14
This book introduces the
basics of law in Papua
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New Guinea, and it
targets upper secondary
legal studies teachers
and students. Everyone
in this country,
including the educated,
other than lawyers needs
to know and understand
our own laws. The
National Education
Department’s motto is
“Prosperity through
self-reliance”; thus,
this project is one out
of many the department
is yet to accomplish. No
recommended text was
available at the time
when the new course,
legal studies, was
introduced in 2010 to be
taught as an examinable
subject. Newly elevated
secondary schools in the
country are facing
reference material
problem. The problem of
rare stock of resource
material is truly a
considerable physical
and psychological stress
suffered by most
teachers in the country.
This book was written
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exactly in line with
Upper Secondary Legal
Studies syllabus as a
text material to be used
across the nation in all
secondary schools in
which Legal Studies
course is offered. The
subject itself is
fundamentally
interesting. I enjoyed
teaching law for the
last six years. I gained
the insights of basic
introductory law while
in the process of
teaching and writing
this book. Hope you
enjoy reading this book,
“Introduction to Our
Laws” and gain the
insights of law.
Planning Climate Smart
and Wise Cities Kwi-Gon
Kim 2021-12-19 This book
provides information
that facilitates
integrated climate
actions in cities,
leveraging disruptive
technologies, business
models, policies,
financing, and
leadership solutions. It
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fosters the development
of climate smart and
wise cities. It reviews
the major developments
of climate actions in
cities and combines
climate environment and
energy technology,
policy and financing
instruments. A range of
distinguished authors
assess the experiences
thus far and also
consider future
development from both
theoretical and
practical perspectives.
They also discuss many
policy and technical
options, including
climate smart and wise
city planning, inclusion
of urban nature,
international and
national carbon market
mechanisms and measuring
its impact and digital
transformation.
Moreover, attention is
paid to the role of
natural principles, the
role of transparency
principles and to
aspects of democratic
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climate governance
within a climate action
scheme. This book makes
clear that the carbon
neutrality,
sustainability,
circularity, efficiency,
connectivity and
resiliency of cities
depend to a large extent
on the specific digital
technologies and the
leadership reshaping our
cities. Discussing
multidisciplinary
aspects of climate
action, this book offers
new insights to
academics, policymakers
and practitioners both
in the public and
private sectors. Those
insights are not only
retrospective, relevant
for understanding the
past, but they are also
prospective and forwardlooking, guiding the
achievements of the SDGs
and the climate goals.
Challenges and
Opportunities for the
Global Implementation of
E-Learning Frameworks
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Khan, Badrul H.
2021-02-19 As schools
continue to explore the
transition from
traditional education to
teaching and learning
online, new
instructional design
frameworks are needed
that can support with
the development of elearning content. The elearning frameworks
examined within this
book have eight
dimensions: (1)
institutional, (2)
pedagogical, (3)
technological, (4)
interface design, (5)
evaluation, (6)
management, (7) resource
support, and (8)
ethical. Each of these
dimensions contains a
group of concerns or
issues that need to be
examined to assess and
develop an institutions
e-capability in order to
introduce the best elearning practices.
Challenges and
Opportunities for the
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Global Implementation of
E-Learning Frameworks
presents global
perspectives on the
latest best practices
and success stories of
institutions that were
able to effectively
implement e-learning
frameworks. An elearning framework is
used as a guide to
examine e-learning
practices in countries
around the globe to
reflect on opportunities
and challenges for
implementing quality
learning. In this book,
therefore, tips for
success factors and
issues relevant to
failures will be
presented along with an
analysis of similarities
and differences between
several countries and
educational lessons.
While highlighting
topics such as course
design and development,
ICT use in the
classroom, and elearning for different
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subjects, this book is
ideal for university
leaders, practitioners
in e-learning,
continuing education
institutions, government
agencies, course
developers, in-service
and preservice teachers,
administrators,
practitioners,
stakeholders,
researchers,
academicians, and
students seeking
knowledge on how elearning frameworks are
being implemented across
the globe.
College Physics Paul
Peter Urone 1997-12
Classroom Change in
Developing Countries
Gerard Guthrie
2018-04-09 Progressive
Education, derived
mainly from AngloAmerican culture, has
been the primary frame
of reference for
student-centered
classroom change in
developing countries for
over 50 years. Yet in
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many developing
countries, strong
evidence shows that
progressivism has not
replaced teachercentered formalistic
classroom practice.
Classroom Change in
Developing Countries:
From Progressive Cage to
Formalistic Frame
presents a robust case
for why formalism should
be the primary frame of
reference for upgrading
classroom teaching in
developing countries.
Theoretically rich yet
grounded in practice,
the book draws on case
studies from Africa,
China and Papua New
Guinea to show how
culturally intuitive
formalistic teaching
styles can induce
positive classroom
change. Synthesising
research and evaluation
literature on classroom
change in developing
countries, Guthrie
examines some of the
methodological flaws in
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the literature. The book
considers the
progressive cage, and
looks at Confucian
influences on teaching
in China, progressive
reform failures in both
Sub-Saharan Africa and
Papua New Guinea, as
well as offering a
critical take on some
failings in comparative
education. It examines
the formalistic frame,
addresses methodological
issues in culturally
grounded research and
offers a model of
teaching styles for
basic classroom
research. The book
concludes by returning
the focus back to
teachers and considers
the so-called teacher
resistance to change.
The book will be an
essential purchase for
academics and research
students engaged in the
fields of classroom
teaching, teacher
education and curriculum
and will also be of
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interest to academics,
aid officials, and
decision-makers in
developing countries.
Charles Crichton Quentin
Falk 2021-06-29 Charles
Crichton is perhaps best
remembered as the
director of the unlikely
blockbuster hit A Fish
Called Wanda, made when
he was seventy-seven
years old. But the most
significant part of his
career was spent at
Ealing Studios in the
1940s and 1950s, working
on such beloved comedies
as Hue and Cry, The
Lavender Hill Mob and
The Titfield
Thunderbolt.
Nonetheless, as this
pioneering study of
Crichton’s work reveals,
his filmmaking skills
extended way beyond
comedy to wartime dramas
and film noir, and his
adaptability served him
well when he made the
transition into
primetime television,
working on popular shows
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such as The Avengers,
Space: 1999 and The
Adventures of Black
Beauty. Featuring firsthand testimony from
colleagues ranging from
Dame Judi Dench and
Petula Clark to John
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Cleese and Sir Michael
Palin, this riveting
account of Crichton’s
fascinating life in film
will appeal to film
scholars and general
readers alike.
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